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TPL event for Special Schools
CSSC are looking forward to welcoming
the Principals and staff of special schools
to our ‘Invigorated leadership and
effective approaches to learning’ event
on Wednesday 25 March. For more
information click here. 

Save the Date 27 March 2020 Post
primary TPL

Surviving or thriving: Supporting the
emotional health and wellbeing of young
people.

Invitations to be issued shortly.

Energising Leaders Event

At the recent ‘Energising Leaders’ event
for primary principals, delegates
considered the importance of looking
after mental and physical health. Three
principals provided inspiration as to how
they cope with the rewarding yet
challenging job. 

Young People’s Book Prize 2020 - Call
for students to join judging panel 

The Royal Society invites students to
apply to be a part of a judging panel for
the Young People’s Book Prize
2020. Successful schools receive a free
set of the six shortlisted books and a
comprehensive set of judging materials
to guide your group in choosing a
winner. If you are successful, please let
us know!

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/invigorated-leadership-and-effective-approaches-to-learning-tickets-94660166105
https://www.csscni.org.uk/events/energising-leaders
http://newsletters.royalsociety.org/c/1CHgJQFke8AASSVrNGlJGNt0X


Shared Education Conferences

Reminder! If you are not currently
engaged in SESP or CASE Peace IV
Shared Education Projects you will have
received an email from Education
Authority with an invite to Shared
Education Conferences. Scheduled by EA
for 20, 23 & 30 March 2020, in Belfast,
Armagh and Omagh. Register here or
contact Paul Close School Development
Service at Education Authority.

Wellies & Waterproofs

Do you want to get your students out
more? A grant of £500 is available for
wellies and waterproofs to encourage
outdoor learning. The simple application
asks that you are Ofsted registered. CSSC
has confirmed that schools in Northern
Ireland can apply. Application forms
available here. Let us know if you are
successful.

Growing Science at The Irish Society’s
Primary School and Nursery Unit

The Irish Society’s Primary School and
Nursery Unit in Coleraine is reaping the
benefits of funding awarded by The
Royal Society, London. This supports
teaching and learning through an
exciting programme of science
throughout the school. Read more here.

Let’s celebrate your successes

Please send us your good news stories
about any aspect of school life to
showcase on our website. Looking for
inspiration? Take a look at the fantastic
news stories on the CSSC website. 

Find your school support officer

You can find your CSSC school support
officer through our interactive
map. Please get in touch if you have

https://www.easds.org.uk/apply/application/?id=314f9a3d3c816656
mailto:Paul.Close@eani.org.uk
http://ernestcooktrust.org.uk/grants/ect-outdoor-essentials/
https://royalsociety.org/grants-schemes-awards/grants/partnership-grants/
https://www.csscni.org.uk/news/growing-science-at-the-irish-societys-primary-school-and-nursery-unit
https://www.csscni.org.uk/news
http://www.csscni.org.uk/schools/find-your-school-support-officer/


anything you wish to discuss, or if you
would like to arrange a school visit.

Follow us on Twitter

If you have any trouble seeing this email, or if we can help with any issues, please don’t hesitate
to phone us on 028 9531 3030 or send us an email

http://www.twitter.com/CSSC_NI
mailto:info@csscni.org.uk

